
The City of Plymouth invites you to attend an open house to review 
the proposed improvements for the 36th Avenue Rehabilitation 

Project! City Staff and the Project Team will be available to answer 
questions about the proposed improvements, schedule, and what to 
expect during construction. There will be no formal presentation, so 

you may arrive at any time. Materials shared at the open house  
will be posted on the project website.

Tuesday, Nov. 19 | 4:30 - 6:30 p.m.
Plymouth Community Center (14800 34th Ave)

Join us for an Open House!



111 Washington Ave S, Suite 650
Minneapolis, MN 55401

For more information on 
the project and to sign up 
for project email updates, 

scan the QR code or visit the 
project website! 

plymouthmn.gov/36thavenue


